
 

 

THE NEW ENGLAND ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS & COLLEGES, INC. 

COMMISSION ON AMERICAN & INTERNATIONAL SCHOOLS ABROAD 

209 BURLINGTON ROAD, BEDFORD, MA 01730 USA 

 

 
 
May 8, 2009 

 
Dr. Nabil Husni 

Principal 

ADMA International School 

Lebanon 

 
Dear Dr. Husni: 

It is my pleasure to officially report that at its meeting on May 7, 2009, the Board of Trustees of 

the New England Association of Schools and Colleges approved the recommendation, submitted 

by the Commission on American & International Schools Abroad, to grant accredited status to 

the ADMA International School. 

Congratulations and continued success to you and your colleagues. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brinton "Pete” Woodward, Jr. 

Director 

The Commission on American & International Schools Abroad 

 

 

 

 

 


